
 
 

                                  The DEVON DIESEL SOCIETY'S   
                first ever         

      WINTER ALE FESTIVAL 
                                Staverton Station on the South Devon Railway  

 

  Saturday 16th / Sunday 17th & Saturday 23rd / Sunday 24th February 2013 
 

   

 

Following the success of the 2012 festivals, and after several requests to stage one, the Society will be pleased to 

welcome you to its first ever Winter Ale festival, which will be held over two weekends in February. The festival will be 

held in the Society's purpose built bar and waiting room at Staverton station and will be open at the following times: 

 

   Saturday 16th February  11.00 until 23.00 

   Sunday    17th February   11.00 until 22.30 (Quiz Night - starts at 19.15) 

   Saturday 23rd February  11.00 until 23.00 

   Sunday    24th February  11.00 until 18.00 

 

A fine selection of ales, plus a couple of ciders, will be on sale at just £2.80 per pint, with proceeds from the event going 

towards the ongoing restoration and return to service of the Society's 117ton English Electric Type 4 number D402. 

 

Special train services operate on all four days as part of the South Devon Railway's Winter Branch Line Gala, with late 

trains on Saturday 16th, Sunday 17th & Saturday 23rd. The Gala features the special guest appearance (courtesy of the 

Great Western Society) of the unique Steam Railmotor No.93, along with a variety of "Auto Trains" worked by visiting 

locomotives No's. 1450 & 5542. Also in use will be home based pannier tank 1369, together with pioneer Class 122 diesel 

railcar No. W55000.   

       
 
For more info about the festival or the Society visit:             www.devondiesels.org.uk or call Jon (07799 068450) 

For more details about the South Devon Railway or Gala visit:     www.southdevonrailway.co.uk or call (0843 357 1420) 


